
 

 

Since our last newsletter,                 
shawls have been                             

shared with families of:  

SSG Jonathan Hinojosa 

LTC Timothy Litka 

CPT David Navidad 
Parra 

SPC Evan Vaillancourt 

SSG Nathan Hillman 

SFC Ian Hall 
Please keep these families                          

in your prayers.  
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Stitching and         
Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,431 handmade prayer shawls 
 
 
 

Prayer Shawls for 
Fallen Soldiers 

Thanks and 
Thoughts 

From a Mother in Nevada: Thank you – My 
shawl is beautiful.  I love the colors, it is just like 
you made it with me in mind.  What you are 
doing, bringing God’s love and comfort to those 
who are grieving, is a true blessing.  God Bless 
You! 

From a Wife in Colorado: Thank you very 
much.  It is appreciated and I am thankful for 
your services. 

From a Mother in Michigan: Thank you so 
much. I appreciate this more than you know. 

From a Wife in Arizona:  Thank you so much. 

From a Mother in Florida: Thank you so much! 
I really appreciate this!! 
 

 
 

Let pleasure of the Lord our 
God be on us: O Lord,       

give strength to the work       
of our hands.                                                                               

Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 
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